
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 26, 2014            FOR IMMEDIATE DISTRIBUTION 

MICRO LENDING CONFERENCE – “THE GROWING ROOT TO SUCCESS FOR 

ABORIGINAL WOMEN” 

THUNDER BAY, ON: Nishnawbe Aski Development Fund (NADF) will host the “The Growing Root to 
Success For Aboriginal Women” Micro Lending Conference on February 26 & 27, 2014 in the Carlton 
Room at the Victoria Inn & Conference Centre. NADF’s Micro Lending Program and PARO Centre for 
Women’s Enterprise have partnered up to promote microloans to reach out to as many Aboriginal 
women interested in accessing  small business loans.  
 
We are pleased to announce that NADF’s Micro Lending Program has signed up their first Micro Clan 
Circle from Frenchmen’s Head, Lac Seul First Nation, calling themselves “Biidaaban ‘A New Rising’ 
Circle”. The name represents a new day/a new beginning. NADF will be presenting a cheque to 
Biidaaban, our first micro loans recipient at 10:45am on Tuesday, February 26, 2014.  
 
Media are invited to attend and interviews NADF’s representative will be available upon request. 
 
About NADF 
Incorporated in 1984, Nishnawbe Aski Development Fund (NADF) is a non-profit economic development 
corporation providing financial assistance (commercial loans, equipment leasing and grants), resource 
sector support and business counselling services to Aboriginal business and entrepreneurs, on and off-
reserve, in northern Ontario, including Treaty  9, 3, 5 (Ontario portion) and Robinson-Superior 1850. 
NADF’s goal is to empower northern Ontario’s growing Aboriginal population through business 
development and entrepreneurship by providing support and expert advice for all their business needs. 
 
Visit www.nadf.org for more information on Nishnawbe Aski Development Fund. 
 
Media Contact: 
 
Brian Davey 
Executive Director, NADF 
T: 807-623-5397 Ext 17 
C: 807-708-2999 
E: bdavey@nadf.org 


